
EAST WINDSOR BOARD OF EDUCATION  
 

MINUTES OF MARCH 3, 2014 - BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 
 

The budget workshop was called to order by Chairman C. Mickey at 6:05 p.m. in room N-4, East Windsor 
High School. 
 
Present:  Chairman C. Mickey, Vice Chairman W. Schultz, Secretary C. Simonelli, S. Morgan, R. Reichle, 
K. Bilodeau and N. DeSousa 
 
Also Present:  Superintendent T. Kane and TMS consultants  
 
Absent:  Board Members W. Raber and G. Michna 
 
Board members discussed details relative to salaries and benefits and overall review of the budget in 
totality.  It was stated the Board would vote on the budget at their next regular meeting. 
  
On a motion by K. Bilodeau, 2nd by N. DeSousa, the Board voted to adjourn at 7:25 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Catherine Simonelli 
Secretary 
 
 
Approved: 4/23/14 


